
 

 

Poulton Lancelyn Primary School     
           
 

 

 

Dear Parents,                                                                          21st January 2019                                   

                    

Firstly, thank you for your support with your kind donations to our chosen charities so far this year and 

supporting our aim to make all children agents of change. 

This term we will supporting the following charities: 

 

Red nose day/Comic relief 15th March 

This include a “wear something red” day and children voluntarily participating in a stand-up style “Poulton’s Got 

Talent” competition (more details to follow next half term)  

  

Fairtrade fortnight (end of February)  

Focussed discussions and activities in classrooms so all children have a clear understanding of fair trade and the 

need for equality in the world. 

 

NSPCC 

We are delighted to be working alongside this excellent charity. The NSPCC have provided a workshop to 

parents involving e-safety and will be in school on 11th February to delivery assemblies too. On 28th February, 

the children will be participating in a sponsored circuit training event to raise money and awareness for children 

whom the NSPCC supports to have a full and healthy life (linked with articles 20 and 27 of the Convention of 

Rights).    

 

Thank you for your continued support and if you have any questions or suggests for rights or charities, please 

get in touch. 

 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

Mrs Higgins-Carter 
 

 

 
 


